
Ladies and gentlemen, esteemed faculty, proud parents, and fellow 

graduates of the Class of 2024, 

As I stand here today, I can't help but feel a mix of emotions. 

Excitement for the future, gratitude for the journey, and a slight panic 

upon realizing I forgot to return that library book from freshman year. 

Oops. 

Reflecting on our time here, I'm reminded of how much we've grown. We 

entered as bright-eyed freshmen, utterly confused by the layout of this 

place. Let's be honest, some of us still get lost trying to find the 

right classroom. Yet, here we are, navigating life like pros--or at least 

convincingly pretending to. 

We've learned more than we expected, both inside and outside of 

classrooms. Remember that one time we relied more on caffeine than sleep, 

yet delivered that project worth 20% of our grade? Talk about resilience. 

Or when we collectively realized that "due tomorrow" actually means "do 

tomorrow"? 

We've made friendships that can weather anything, including group 

projects. And let's not forget the countless memes and gifs exchanged 

that kept us laughing through the late-night study sessions. 

As we move forward, may we apply the same resourcefulness we used to find 

parking during finals week to tackle life's challenges. Let's approach 

the future with the enthusiasm of students hearing the words "class 

canceled," and the wisdom of someone who's actually checked if that's 

legitimately true. 

In closing, I'd like to thank the faculty for their patience, our 

families for their unwavering support, and YouTube tutorials for getting 

us through calculus.  

Congratulations, Class of 2024! May our futures be bright and our Wi-Fi 

always strong. Thank you! 


